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Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
In preparation for the start of the school year, please be aware of health requirements mandated 
by the Pennsylvania Department of Health. These are required whether or not your son 
participates in athletics. Please click here for more information from the PA Department of Health.  
 
 

●​ ALL STUDENTS are required to have a copy of a current Physical Exam (within the past 
year) in Magnus Health BEFORE the start of the school year. 

 
●​ All 7th grade and new students are required to upload a copy of a Dental Exam to 

Magnus Health BEFORE the start of the school year. 
 

●​ All 7th grade students are required to upload a copy of a TDAP and 1st 
MENINGOCOCCAL (MENACTRA,MCV) VACCINATIONS to Magnus Health BEFORE 
the start of the school year. 

 
●​ All 12th grade students are required to upload a copy of a 2nd MENINGOCOCCAL 

(MENACTRA,MCV) VACCINATION to Magnus Health BEFORE the start of the school 
year. 

 
Thank you to all of those who have submitted their forms this summer. Even if you have 
uploaded forms in previous years, please check that they are updated and all new forms are 
completed. ALL MAGNUS HEALTH REQUIREMENTS MUST BE COMPLETED WITH GREEN 
CHECK MARKS BEFORE THE START OF THE SCHOOL YEAR. 
 
If the above requirements are incomplete on the first day of school, your son will not be allowed 
to attend school or play fall sports. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions. 
 

​ ​ ​ ​ PhD, ATC, LAT Lisa Hansen RN, BSN WILLIAM Mills, Jr.
lhansen@malvernprep.org​ ​ ​ ​ wmills@malvernprep.org  
Malvern Preparatory School Nurse​ ​ ​ Athletic Trainer 
484-595-1160​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 484-595-1144 
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